06/12/24
A fantastic effort has been made by all students this week.  We have continued to consolidate our work on time and in English we are learning how to write letters.  We will continue with this next week.  EP, AC and LMH have taken part in a girls' football tournament at NUCastle Sports foundation.  They really enjoyed the event and were amazing ambassadors for the school.  We have thrown ourselves wholeheartedly into rehearsals for the Christmas Production and we are all looking forward to seeing you there.

